

YOU'RE INVITED TO SEND-A-CRUISER

The Officers Down 5K celebrates officers who put their lives on the line daily to keep our communities safe and honors those who have fallen in the line of duty. While officers give to the community on a daily basis, it is now our time to give back.

On Saturday, September 16, 2017, The Officers Down 5K will be hosting the OD5K & Community Day - Rutland, VT.

In proud partnership with the Michael Zemanek Memorial Foundation, Inc.!

We are excited to invite your department to send a cruiser to be part of the opening ceremonies of the OD5K - Rutland, VT! Prior to the start of the 5K race, a police procession made up of cruisers from different surrounding regions will be honoring the more than 20,000 fallen officers in the US.



Please contact the Officers Down 5K to confirm your spot in the ceremonies. Email info@officersdown5k.com

Please have cruisers there by 9:15 am. Procession will begin around 9:45 am. Staging location will be near the starting line located by the Rutland Police Station.

Upon your arrival at event, we will have further instructions.

www.OfficersDown5K.com